Timothy Casey (Secretary to the Board)

From: Melva Brownlee (Board of Commissioners)

Sent: Friday, March 13, 2020 11:42 AM

To: Matthew DeLeon (Secretary to the Board)

Cc: Dennis Deer (Board of Commissioners); emmanuel.t.garcia@gmail.com; Lynne Turner (Secretary to

the Board); Timothy Casey (Secretary to the Board); Nicole Stevens (Secretary to the Board)

Subject: Cancellation of the Census Sub- Committee Marketing and Communications Meeting on 3.18.2020

at 2:30p.m.

Good morning Matt:

Per the Executive Order 2020-1 issued by President Toni Preckwinkle on March 12, 2020 and on behalf of Chairman Garcia, The Census Sub-Committee Marketing and Communications meeting on Wednesday, March 18, 2020 at 2:30p.m. is CANCELLED.

Please send out a meeting notice regarding the cancellation of this meeting as soon as possible. Thank you.

If you have any questions regarding the above information, please contact me at (312) 603-3019.

Sincerely,



Melva L. Brownlee Chief of Staff Hon. Dennis Deer-2nd District (312) 603-3019 office (312) 603-4055 fax

E.melva.brownlee@cookcountyil.gov